
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

         8th June 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The first cake raffle was a great success! Thank you to Mrs Whiffin for 

providing the cake. It was won by Harry (Elm) and Max (Chestnut). We 

raised £50. The next one will be on the 3rd of July so don’t forget your 

50p. The money raised will go towards our fund for climbing structures 

for the children. 

 

Summer Fair Friday 19th June 2015. 

We are crossing our fingers for fine weather as we have lots of fun 

things planned including: 

Bouncy castle, cake stall, sweet tombola, raffle, face painting, glitter 

tattoos, nail painting, soft toy tombola, hook a duck, refreshments, 

children’s games and picnic area for family picnics. 

 

How can you help? 

1. We will be having a non-uniform day on Thursday 18th June and in 

exchange for the chance to wear their own clothes children should 

bring in the following items: 

 Sweets for the sweet tombola. 

 Good condition (nearly new) soft toys for the soft toy tombola 

 

2. Cakes should be brought in on the morning of the fair Friday 19th 

June. 



3. Come along and bring your friends and family for a fun evening to 

support your school. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Friends of Bartons 

 


